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EMERGENCY SERVICES, MANJIMUP 
Petition 

Mr P.D. Omodei presented the following petition bearing the signatures of 69 persons - 

To the Honourable the Speaker and Members of the Legislative Assembly of the Parliament of Western 
Australia in Parliament assembled. 

Manjimup Town - Co-location of Emergency Services 

We the undersigned are concerned that the proposal for a co-located Fire Brigade and State Emergency 
Services building is still not being progressed in Manjimup.  This project has been under consideration 
for many years and we find it unacceptable that the State Government should still be deliberating over 
the matter.   

The proposal for a new co-located building for emergency services would be timely as the community 
is suffering as a result of Government policy decisions on Forests.   

We now ask that the Legislative Assembly advise the Minister for Police and Emergency Services and 
the Fire and Emergency Services authority of our genuine concerns about delays and the need for an 
appropriate facility and we call on the State Government to allocate appropriate funding for this project 
to be completed as soon as possible.   

[See petition No 59.] 
 


